
                                                                                                                          
 

March 19, 2021 

 

STARS Steering Committee 
Association for the Advancement of Sustainability in Higher Education 
213 ½ North Limestone 
Lexington, KY 40507 
 

RE: Lehigh University, STARS Report Review Affirmation 

 

 

Dear AASHE Staff and STARS Steering Committee: 

 

We are members of the Lehigh Sustainability Council and we each independently 
reviewed a different section of Lehigh’s 2019-2020 AASHE STARS report. We affirm 
that as a group we have reviewed the report in full and that all identified inconsistencies 
and errors have been successfully addressed prior to submitting the report to AASHE. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Miki Sankary 
Associate Director of 
Development 
 
 
 
 
Doug Spengel 
Associate Director, Utilities and 
Engineering 
 
 
 
 
Christine Lake 
Business Manager, Office of 
Diversity, Inclusion, and Equity 
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